
 

 

Greetings in the womderful 

Name of Jesus! May started out 

with our General Conferece 

we saw a mighty move of God. 

And one of our Ministers was 

ordained during the week long 

meeting. Vision was cast to 

move forward and see more 

growth within the Japanese 

United Pentecoastal Church! 
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Japanese Islands 

“For we are saved by hope: but hope that is seen is not hope: for what a 

man seeth, why doth he yet hope for? But if we hope for that we see 

not, then do we with patience wait for it. (Romans 8:24-25 KJV) 

Wrapped up our Purpose 

Institute Semester. Next 

semester begins in August 

and we are excited about 

many more campuses 

opening up. Also, Our 

Japan Apostolic Bible 

school has seen some 

great growth with 

campuses opening up. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you for your prayers and 

support! 

 

We had a wonderful 

Mother’s Day service with 

reports of amazing things 

from all over Japan. We’ve 

also seen great things with 

the Chatan Church Group 

with many healings been 

taking place our last couple 

of meetings. 

 

Received Holy Ghost: 

1 in Tokyo,1 in Uruma 

Baptized in Jesus Name: 

1in Naha,1 in Okinawa, 2 in 

Iida, 1in Habaru, 10 in 

Toyama, 1 in Nishihara, 1 in 

Uruma, 1 in Nagoya, 1 in 

Tokyo. 

 

Pray for the Harvest in Japan 

“to the isles afar off, that have not heard my fame, neither have 

seen my glory; and they shall declare my glory among the 

Gentiles.” (Isaiah 66:19) 


